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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA ANNOUNCING THE PLACE AND DATE OF THE “THIRD INTER-AMERICAN 
MEETING OF EXPERTS AND REPRESENTATIVES OF ELECTORAL BODIES”
Bolivarian Government of Venezuela

Ministry of Popular Power for Foreign Affairs
Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
to the
Organization of American States
II.2.E8.D-OEA.10-1170

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Office of the Secretary General and is pleased to attach a copy of Communication No. PRES/325/2010, dated May 24, 2010, addressed to Dr. José Miguel Insulza, from Dr. Tibisay Lucena, President of the National Electoral Council.
In said Communication, Dr. Lucena notifies Secretary General Insulza of the “Third Inter-American Meeting of Experts and Representatives of Electoral Bodies,” to be held in Caracas on July 29 and 30 of this year, pursuant to the mandate established in resolution AG/RES. 2528, adopted by the General Assembly at its thirty-ninth regular session, on June 4, 2009, in San Pedro Sula, Honduras.
The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Office of the Secretary General the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Office of the Secretary General
Organization of American States.
Attachment: see above.
cc. Department of Electoral Cooperation and Observation
Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela
National Electoral Council
Office of the President
PRES/No.0308/2010
Caracas, May 24, 2010
His Excellency
José Miguel Insulza
Secretary General
Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.
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It is a real honor for me to address Your Excellency and to inform you that, pursuant to resolution AG/RES. 2528, “Modernization and Use of Electoral Technologies in the Hemisphere,” adopted on June 4, 2009 by the OAS General Assembly at its thirty-ninth regular session, held in Honduras, this Electoral Authority will conduct the “Third Inter-American Meeting of Experts and Representatives of Electoral Bodies” in Caracas on July 29 and 30 of this year.

The purpose of this meeting will be to present the outcomes of the Second Meeting, held in Caracas in June 2009, and to consolidate the Referential Framework of Procedures for the Management and Control of Electoral Processes.

In view of the importance of this meeting for the promotion and strengthening of democratic participation in the Hemisphere, I would like to thank you for all the institutional support aimed at holding that meeting on the above-mentioned dates.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Tibisay Lucena Ramirez

President of the National Electoral Council
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